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RE: SOX IN A BOX HOLIDAY CAMPAIGN  
  
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian,  

  
As we get closer to holidays, those less fortunate in our community will be preparing for another 
difficult season. It is for this reason that Pierre De Coubertin Elementary will be embarking 
on the eight annual “Sox in a Box” campaign. Over the past 8 years, over 100,000 pairs of socks have 
been donated for this community action program for those less fortunate in our community.  
   
The “Sox in a Box” campaign will be spearheaded in our homeroom classes in collaboration with our 
Spiritual and Community Animator Vince Lacroce. The intent of the project is to encourage students 
and staff members to donate new socks (Children and Adult) with messages of hope for the holiday 
season. Deadline for all submissions will be Friday, December 14th.  The donations will be wrapped 
in holiday paper and will be picked up by the Old Brewery Mission, Saint- Michael’s Mission, and Dans 
La Rue on Thursday December 16 and Friday December 17.  
 
As part of this campaign, there will also be a friendly classroom competition to see which class can 
collect the most socks. This year “Sox in a Box” campaign will be teaming up with 
Les Delices Lafrenaie. The homeroom class that collects the most amount of new socks will have a 
dessert party, courtesy of them.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our administration or 
Mr. Lacroce, Spiritual and Community Animator, at 514.483.7200 ext. 5252 or via email 
at vlacroce@emsb.qc.ca.  
  
Thanking you in advance for your continued support.   
  
Respectfully yours,  
  
Vince Lacroce  
Animateur spirituelle et engagement communautaire, Services aux élèves  
Spiritual and Community Animator, Student Service Department  
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